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A Note from the Headteacher 
Today you will receive your child’s mid-year report via email. Please share their strengths and achievements with
them and discuss their targets for reading, writing and maths. You will have an opportunity to consider these in
more detail, and ask any questions that you may have, at your child’s parent-teacher meeting over the next few
weeks. If your child has an Individual Learning Plan (ILP), this will be sent home today in an envelope.
If you haven’t already booked a face-to-face or telephone appointment with your child’s class teacher, please do
so via the ‘My Child at School’ app, under the parents’ evening tab. If you are unable to make the date and times
offered, please inform the school office, who will arrange a mutually agreeable appointment on another date. By
working together, we can support every child to achieve their potential and ‘be the best they can be’. 

Dance Class
We really enjoyed joining Dame Darcey
Bussell today in a live streamed dance
lesson with Diverse Dance Mix (DDM).
Classes from Reception to Year 4 joined
in with a fun, dance-based exercise class
with children from schools all around the
country.

Enormous thanks to everyone who
purchased books at our recent
Scholastic Book Fair and to all the
staff who helped out. We made over
£450 and have been given vouchers
to spend on more books for our
library and classrooms as a result.
Thank you!

Friday 17th March 2023
Focus Value
for this half
term:
Perseverance

Keeping Children Safe
As children start to use chat apps, it is important that they, and their parents, know how to use them safely. The
NSPCC offer advice for parents on how to talk to your child about who they are chatting to and how they know
them. Please remind your child to be conscious of who they are sharing personal information with and not to share
information with people they have not met. This includes information like their name, location, email, phone
number, photo or school name. Follow this link below for more information.

SeaCity Museum Trip
Years 5 and 6 have spent today at The Titanic Museum in Southampton. We can’t wait to hear all about their day!
Next Friday they will be dressing up for a Titanic-themed day, tasting food from the maiden voyage menus and
sharing artwork and dancing from that era.

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/social-media/chat-apps/


Other Diary Dates - March 2023
Monday 27th: Y3 parent-teacher meetings
Tuesday 28th: Y4 parent-teacher meetings
Tuesday 28th: YR NHS Healthy Child Programme
Wednesday 29th: PTA Easter Egg Hunt
Thursday 30th: Y3/Y4 Spring Music Concert @ 3.30pm & 5.30pm
Friday 31st: Last Day of Term 2PM FINISH Congratulations to the

winners of 

this week’s PTA Cake
Raffle! 

Stay up to date with all the latest news on
our Twitter page: @WisGreenPrimary

and check our 'Local Events' website page
for upcoming festive events

Total Solar Energy
Generated

174,849 kWh

Staffing Vacancy
Wisborough Green currently has a vacancy
for a part-time Midday Meals Assistant
(MMS). Please see the vacancies page of
our website for details and feel free to
share with anyone who may be interested.

Monday 20th Year 1 parent-teacher meetings
Monday 20th Deadline for the Local History Writing
Competition (WGPS)
Tuesday 21st Year 5 parent-teacher meetings
Tuesday 21st Year 6 Weald Transition Meeting
Wednesday 22nd Fire Service Visit
Wednesday 22nd ‘This Girl Can’ event at The Weald (Y5/6)
Thursday 23rd Year 2 parent-teacher meetings
Thursday 23rd Year 6 SATs meeting 3:30pm
Friday 24th Year 5/6 Titanic Day
Friday 24th Year 6 parent-teacher meetings
Friday 24th Year R parent-teacher meetings

Next Week's Events

Comic Relief
Lots of children showed their support for Comic Relief by
wearing Red Noses today. If you wish to support this
charity, please make a donation directly via the charity's
website.

Family Grapevine Magazine
The online spring issue of Family Grapevine
features fantastic competitions and puzzles,
a STEM challenge, articles, local places to
go in spring and summer, plus local events
taking place from March – end of June.

Planning Help Needed
The school is in the process of re-applying to the council to change the grass under the trim trail and tyres to an all-
weather surface. If there are any parents with planning expertise who are able to produce a technical plan/drawing,
please contact the school office. Thank you.

Morning/After School Clubs
We are pleased to announce that Premier Education will be starting before-school clubs from the summer term.
These will be available to book from next week and a link will be emailed out in due course. They will also be
running football, gymnastics, summer sports and netball clubs after school for the summer term.

https://twitter.com/WisGreenPrimary?s=20
https://twitter.com/WisGreenPrimary?s=20
https://www.wisboroughgreenschool.org.uk/page/?title=Local+Events&pid=316
https://www.wisboroughgreenschool.org.uk/page/?title=Vacancies&pid=272
https://www.comicrelief.com/funding
https://thefamilygrapevine.co.uk/crawley-horsham/magazines/spring-2023/

